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BRITISH AUTOMOBILE RACING CLUB  

RACE INFORMATION 
 

 
BULLETIN No:  05        ISSUED: 12:11 
 
 
Standing Starts 
 
All races with standing starts will line up on the grid behind the safety car. They will then complete the green flag 
lap behind the safety car. The safety car will come into the pits at the end of the green flag lap and the cars will 
then grid up for the start procedure.  
 
Whilst behind the safety car on the green flag lap, it is imperative that all cars keep up with the pace of the safety 
car to ensure a quick and clean green flag lap.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nicole Cummins 

……………………………………………….. 
Nicole Cummins 
Secretary of the Meeting 
BARC      Snetterton    3rd & 4th July 2021 

 


